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Sara Kyle - Stonebridge sewer

From: linda mcphee <lcmcphee@gmail.com>

To: <mary.w.freeman@tn.gov>, <sara.kyle@tn.gov>, <eddie.roberson@tn.gov>,
<customercare@butlermgmt.com>, <rick@nationalcustomhomes.net>

Date: 8/3/2011 3:38 PM

Subject: Stonebridge sewer

To All Parties:
My name is Richard McPhee and I own lot #29 in the Stonebridge development.

I am writing to express my critical concern regarding the problems with the completion of the sewage
system at Stonebridge. I purchased lot #29 in 2008 and was informed by the developers of Stonebridge
that sewage, city water, and a completed club house were included, as well as, functional roads. To date,
many of these items are not functional and we are prohibited from getting a building permit due to the
unfinished sewers. I am asking your support with the approval of the CCN# so Aquagreen may resume
work on the sewer system.

Thank you,

Richard & Linda McPhee
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